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July 24, 2017 -

Ambary Gardens
26479 CO Hwy 74
Kittredge, CO 80457

To Whom It May Concarn:

Ambary Gardens, the manufacturer of 98% Pure CBD Isolate, CBD Hemp Extract
Cannabidiol Tincture, and Nano-Encapsulated CBD Hemp Extract, industrial hemp-derived
products, has submitted written information to the Public Health Inspections Division of the
Denver Department of Environmental Health (“the Department”) regarding their manufacturing
facility and processes. The submitted information was reviewed to determine if Ambary
Gardens' manufacturing facility operates under comparable sanitation standards as is required
for Denver food manufacturers. Based on the submitted Information, the Department considers
Ambary Gardens' manufacturing facllity in Kittredge to be an approved source facility that
appears to meet minimum standards set forth in the Denver Food Establishment Regulations.

Ambary Gardens is approved to sell the above noted food products in Denver. Any changes to
the production facility or processing of the above noted products may result in a change to this
approval. Furthermore, approval may be rescinded or conditions adjusted at any time if new
information becomes available about risks of the product. Any changes to the processing fagcility
or the above noted product must be submitted in writing and approved in advance by the
Department for continued approval to sell the products in Denver.

Please note that the jurisdiction of this Department applies to the City and County of Denver
only, and the scope of this approval applies to Ambary Gardens products sold in Denver. This
Department has no direct jurisdiction over the Ambary Gardens Cultivars manufacturing facility in

Kittredge.

The Department recommends maintaining this approval available upon request and providing a
copy to Denver businesses where the product is sold. A second copy will be maintained on file

at the Department.
Kind regards,

Danica Lée
Director

3 for City Services
Denver gets it done!



